
IMPORTANT DATES
TO REMEMBER

Mon. 4/11 - 4/22 ~ ERS
Read- A-THON

Mon. 4/11 ~ Last day to
turn in Talent Show
Audition forms.
Talent Show Audition
Info/ sign up

Tues. 4/12 ~ 4:00
Beginning Band
Rehearsal

Wed. 4/13 ~ 6:00  PTA
Meeting

Thur. 4/14 ~ Spring
Picture Day

Thurs. 4/14 ~  6:00
5th Grade Step Up
Concert

April 8, 2022
School Hours: 8 am - 3 pm

Absences:
When your child is absent.
Please call the school office
(603) 332-2146.  Leave your
name, your child’s name, the
child's teacher's name and
reason for absence.  If we do
not hear from you, district
policy states we will call you.
This is for your child’s safety.

Table Talk:What was
their favorite song from
the sneak preview of the
Descendants Musical?

Lunch Menu Link
MENU

Christine Hebert, Principal
East Rochester School

773 Portland Street, Rochester, NH 03868
Phone (603) 332-2146

www.rochesterschools.com/o/ers/
Twitter @ERSchoolnh

https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/1ugtW3_AacNw3_ki6f-sRc9Bjd69NpRf9jizsBGXnyRM/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/1ugtW3_AacNw3_ki6f-sRc9Bjd69NpRf9jizsBGXnyRM/edit
https://rochester.linqnutrition.com/Menus.aspx
http://www.rochesterschools.com/o/ers/
http://twitter.com






TIGER: Kindness Counts!

Click for some
examples of students
using TIGER!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/11FtpVwfcKprRtVVrva0zcA9A9qaD0Ek1/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/11FtpVwfcKprRtVVrva0zcA9A9qaD0Ek1/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/11FtpVwfcKprRtVVrva0zcA9A9qaD0Ek1/view?usp=sharing


Important Band Information
The 5th Grade Step - Up Concert is on Thursday, April 14th at the

RMS gym from 4:00 - 6:30 pm.  This will be a fun event for the 5th
grade Beginning and Advanced Band students as they will have the
opportunity to perform with the 6th Grade Band, get information

about participating in the 6th Grade Band and we will  have sign ups
for 6th Grade Band.  We hope this will help the 5th grade band

students make a smooth transition into the RMS band program.

The concert for parents will start at
6:00 pm

A BIG Thank you to La Corona for
hosting our PTA Fundraiser! We raised
$500 for the ERS PTA! Thank you to all

who participated!



Attendance
Reminder

It is very important to have your student(s)

arrive on time and attend school everyday!

Missing school interferes with key learning

time and has a huge impact on academic

success. We understand that there may be

rare occasions when your student is unavoidably late due to unforeseen

circumstances or has an occasional illness. With the end of the year

approaching, attendance is crucial! Thank you!

Talent Show Audition forms
need to be turned in by

MONDAY April 11th



Thank you to Mrs. Rourke’s and Mrs. Veno’s first grade students who
took the challenge to read a book from the library and write a small

book report. I am so proud of you!
Keep up the good reading!

Mrs. Laine, ERS Librarian

Natalie L., Holly L., Myla B., Farrah G.                  Dylan L., Cooper P., William H., Malee G.

ERS READ A THON

DATES: APRIL 11 -

APRIL 22

LOOK FOR THE FLIER

IN YOUR STUDENT’S

BACKPACK FOR MORE

INFORMATION!



Original Works have been

Extended!



Read five books by April 15th and get two FREE
tickets to a Fisher Cats baseball game!


